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Lancaster Road, Knott-End-On-Sea 

Statement of Reasons  

A controlled crossing is proposed to increase the safety of pedestrians (particularly vulnerable young 

children or less mobile elderly pedestrians) crossing the carriageway. The crossing is proposed within 

close proximity to the nearby local amenities and places of worship because of the subsequent 

increase in the number of pedestrians wishing to cross the carriageway at this location. It is 

positioned at the optimum desire line but at a safe distance from conflicting traffic movements of 

the Hackensall Road junction. 

 

 

 

 


